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Easter Hat Parade 2021  

The Easter Hat Parade will be held on Thursday 1 April.  

Students will be allowed to wear casual clothes on this day (Thursday 1 April).  

 

Parade Items 

 Kindergarten, Year 1 & Year 2  Easter Hats 

 Year 3     Easter Baskets 

 Year 4     Crazy Hats 

 Year 5     Sandwich boards/Puppets 

 Year 6     Easter Headwear 
 

Students will create their parade item at home and bring it on the morning of the parade. If 

you require any assistance with your child’s item, Mrs Percival, Miss Smith and Miss 

Patching are available to assist you. 

Although there has been some changes to COVID-19 restrictions it would be 

logistically very difficult to enforce the 1.5 metre distancing regulation between 

parents in attendance. Therefore parents, carers and visitors will not be able to 

attend the Easter Hat Parade this year.  

However we will provide a link to a professionally recorded video of the parade that 

will be made available to parents after the event. This video, unlike our Presentation 

Day Ceremony 2020, will not be live streamed. 

The layout of the parade will be altered to ensure that the parade follows the Department 

of Education Covid-19 guidelines.  

Lunch orders will be taken as usual.  

 

 

 

J Huckerby      Mrs Percival, Miss Smith and Miss Patching  
Principal      Parade Organisers                


